
 

 

 23rd May 2017  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Russell Hall Nursery children have been very kindly invited to a play 

session at Jungle Junction, at no cost.  

 

Many of our children and their families will have been to this soft play 

gym in Queensbury, however we thought it would be a great opportunity 

for the children to go along with their nursery friends.  We are 

therefore planning to take up the offer and spend the day at Jungle 

Junction on Wednesday 28 June 2017.  

 

We ask that children be dropped off and collected from Jungle Junction. 

The time will remain the same as your child’s current nursery session. All 

nursery staff will be in attendance throughout the day. 

 

Please accept this as an invitation for parents/carers to stay if you so 

wish. It may be nice to grab a coffee and a chat. I do feel this is a great 

opportunity for parents to get together at the end of this nursery year.  

 

Please note that any siblings who attend will be to subject to normal 

entry cost. 

 

Please speak with a member of the nursery staff regarding any of these 

arrangements if you feel it necessary. 

 

Mrs Boocock 

 

 
 


